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Watcombe Primary School 
 

Newsletter 25th July 2023 

Email: admin@watcombe-

primary.torbay.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01803 327419 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If your circumstances 

have changed and your 

family may be eligible 

for free school meals, 

then please visit:    

https://

www.torbay.gov.uk/schools

100% Attendance 

for the Year Pupils 

Dexter C 

Jean C 

Lilly F 

Jaiden H-J 

Henry J 

Bonnie W  

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
I would like to start the final newsletter of the year with a huge thank you to: 

• all the children for all their hard work and determination this year  

• all the staff for their kindness and commitment to get the best for the 
children 

• all our amazing volunteers  

• and you all as parents for all your support.   
 
I genuinely believe that where we all work together we can get the best for the chil-
dren of Watcombe.  
 
On Thursday Miss Feasby took 7 Year 5/6 children to a women’s FA World Cup foot-
ball tournament. They tried really hard and were commended for their positive  
attitude towards sport. 

 
Over the last week, we have said goodbye to several people. Most importantly, we 
wish all our Year 6 pupils the very best for their future adventures in secondary 
school and beyond. We also offer special thanks to Mrs Looker, Mr Vanes, Mr C 
Gouldthorpe, Miss Donaldson and Miss Scott, who all move onto new challenges.  
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful and safe summer holiday and we look forward to 
seeing you all again, on Wednesday 6th September 2023.  
 
Kind Regards     
Mr T Nield 
 
Reception to year 6 return to school date  - Wednesday 6th September  
 

 
 

‘Working Together to make things better’ 


